Fun Friday!
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"You Should Be Dancing”

is the name of the company that will be coming to our school for an
afternoon of music and dance where the children will learn a fun dance routine!

Friday, January 29th
1:00 to 3:00 pm

Hot Dog Lunch will be provided.

This Fun Friday event is open to all grades.
Cost $6.00

Reservations are due Monday, January 25th.
No one will be admitted without a reservation.

Children are to come to the Large Hall upon dismissal. Please indicate on reservation form
if you will be picking your child up at 3:00 or if they are to go to Daycare.
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Name $6.00

Name $6.00

Total Enclosed

Please send my child/children to Daycare

I will pick my child/children up at the lunch tables

Any children not picked up promptly by 3:15 will be sent
to Daycare and you will be charged.




